NONHUMAN RIGHTS PROJECT

AR

July 24, 2023

Christopher O. Murray

Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP
675 15th Street Suite 2900

Denver, Colorado, 80202

Re:  Settlement Offer (7he Nonhuman Rights Project v. Cheyenne Mountain
Zoological Society et al) (Case No. 2023CV31236)

Dear Mr. Murray:

I am counsel for the Nonhuman Rights Project, Inc. (NhRP) in this matter. I am
writing to advise you that the NhRP will withdraw its habeas corpus petition on behalf of
Missy, Kimba, Lucky, LouLou, and Jambo if Respondents agree to allow the elephants to
be transferred to an elephant sanctuary accredited by the Global Federation of Animal
Sanctuaries (GFAS).

Should Respondents agree, I want to emphasize that they would not bear any costs
for the transfer. Additionally, the NhRP will be happy to assist Respondents in any way we
can and will publicly convey our appreciation for their actions.

I look forward to hearing from you, and hope that we can reach an agreement to
secure the release of Missy, Kimba, Lucky, LouLou, and Jambo to a GFAS-accredited
sanctuary as quickly as possible. Thank you.

Sincerely,

_/s/_Jake Davis
Jake Davis, Esq.

(513) 833-5165

Attorney for Petitioner Nonhuman Rights Project, Inc. on behalf of
Missy, Kimba, Lucky, LouLou, and Jambo





